
 
 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

June 26, 2020 

 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

As of today, 33 residents and 17 staff members have tested positive for COVID-19. 5 residents are 

being cared for on our dedicated COVID-19 unit and all but 4 employees have returned to work. 

We will be conducting another round of all staff/all resident COVID-19 testing on Monday, June 

29, 2020 and will report the results on our web-site as they come in later next week.   

While we focus on stopping further spread of this virus in our facility by continuing to follow the 

recommendations of our health officials and practicing the enhanced safety measures we have 

previously reported to you, we also want to make sure our residents’ daily routines are as normal 

as possible and that they are having some fun, too! Our Activity Department is finding creative 

ways to have fun this summer! A few highlights from this week are tasting a Lemonade 

Refresher on our World Rainforest Day; a special window visit from our beloved volunteer 

Molly who sang “You are my Sunshine” (see our Facebook page); and even a day dedicated to 

Polka and Pretzels!  Next week we will “drive” ahead with a Happy Birthday Corvette Day, 

Welcome to July Day on July first, window music entertainment by Bob Welsh, and we will end 

the week with Independence Day fun! 

As always, please continue to check our website for updates. We will notify you if we receive 

confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we will reach out to you individually if 

your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 262-297-6300.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Dawn Gordon 
 

Dawn Gordon 

Administrator 

 


